Omlor, Lindsay

—
From: Larry Rowland <larryrowland2@me.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2023 2:55 PM
To: Omlor, Lindsay
Subject: Timothy L. Johnson Academy

**RCAUTION***
DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Dear Ms. Omlor:

This is to formally inform you that both the Timothy L. Johnson Academy and the Timothy L. Johnson Middle School wish
to apply for charter renewal from EdOne. This action was approved by the TUA Board during the July 25, 2023 Board
meeting.

Should you have any questions regarding this email, please contact me directly.
With gratitude,

Larry Rowland

Chairman

Timothy L. Johnson Academy &
Timothy L. Johnson Middle School



